
www.osbplf.org

April 2017

M a l p ra c t i ce  Pr e v e n t i o n  E d u ca t i o n  f o r  O r e g o n  L a w y e r s

DISCLAIMER
This material is provided for informational purposes only and does not establish, report, or create the standard of 
care for attorneys in Oregon, nor does it represent a complete analysis of the topics presented. Readers should con-
duct their own appropriate legal research. The information presented does not represent legal advice. This informa-
tion may not be republished, sold, or used in any other form without the written consent of the Oregon State Bar 
Professional Liability Fund except that permission is granted for Oregon lawyers to use and modify these materials in 
their own practices. © 2017 OSB Professional Liability Fund.

Issue 131

Introducing the PLF’s New Blog

The PLF is pleased to introduce our new blog, inPractice, which provides practical advice and 
information to Oregon lawyers. To view our blog, go to www.osbplf.org and click on Blog in the top 
navigation bar. To receive notifications of new posts, enter your email address and click subscribe.

Our four practice management advisors, Sheila Blackford, Jennifer Meisberger, Hong Dao, and Rachel 
Edwards, regularly post practice management tips and information. Periodically, inPractice will also 
offer information about the PLF assessment, coverage tips, and malpractice traps. For additional 
practice management information, follow us on Twitter: @OregonPLF.

Be sure to check your spam filter to make sure you receive inPractice posts!
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